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Tuesday 2 August 2011   Term 3   Week 3 

 
Hi Everyone, 

Welcome to Week 3.  

Athletics Carnivals – All students have been practising for the Track 

and Field events coming up in the next week. On Friday students will 

be competing in the track events at Riverview Park with other schools 

from the Dunoon PSSA group. This will include age races, relays,    

discus and the Annual March Past. Unfortunately I will not be        

attending the Athletics Carnival as I have an in-service on Thursday, 

Friday and Saturday in Ballina. I am looking forward to hearing of the 

students’ results and I am sure that, as usual, Tuntable Creek       

students will participate well and encourage others on the day.     

Students will need to arrive at Riverview Park by 9 a.m. on Friday 

and be picked up by 2.30 p.m. Students are not to come to school   

before heading into the Carnival as they will meet Kathleen and Lisa 

at the park. PURPLE SHIRTS please! See attached roster &  canteen 

list. 

Teaching Principals – Tomorrow I will be team teaching the 4/5/6 

class at The Channon Public School with Martin Gill and Michelle 

Stroud-Watts in front of John Lynch. This initiative is part of an   

ongoing process with all teaching principals in the Wilson Network to 

ensure our focus is on ensuring quality teaching in all schools and 

classrooms. 

Lake Ainsworth – Students in Years 3-6 have received information 

about the camp in week 10. Forms and payment need to be returned 

as soon as possible. I understand there have been suggestions about 

changing this camp as some students attend twice between Years 3 

and 6. Although we can’t change it this year, it is certainly worth   

discussion for future years and it would be good if the topic came up 

at the next P&C Meeting. 

The Channon Markets – We are charity of the day on Sunday 14th 

August. As we do not have many families it is going to be difficult to 

man the gates and stall. Thank you to those parents who have already 

committed to jobs and we look forward to raising some funds for the 

P&C. (See attached roster and let Kathleen know when you are    

available. Thank you). 

Assembly- There will be no assembly this week.  

Closing thought: 

‘I like the dreams of the future better than the history of the past’. 

Patrick Henry 

Till next time 

Jude Voisey 

Principal 

DATE EVENT 

Tuesdays LIBRARY—

Please return all 

books 

Friday 5 

August 

Dunoon PSSA 

TRACK  Athletics 

Riverview Park 

Tuesday 9 

August 

Dunoon PSSA 

FIELD Athletics 

Dunoon PS 

Sunday 

14 August 

THE     

CHANNON 

MARKETS 

Charity of the 

Day 

Tuesday 30 

August 
Lismore        

Performing Arts 

Festival (P.A.F) 

Rehearsal 11.45am 

&  Performance 
5.30pm 

Wednesday 

31 August 
P.A.F Matinee 

Performance 
10.30am 

Friday 9 

September 

Teams Day      

The Channon Oval 

Mon 19, 

Tues 20, 

Wed 21        

September 

Year 3-6 Camp 

Lake Ainsworth 


